
       How to Override the BVLS Web Filter 

Overrides on the new web filter are based on your BVCENTRAL domain login. This is the same username and password 

that you use to log into your computer.  Once you login to the new web filter, you will have access to YouTube and other 

educational resources that are blocked by the filter.  

Please Note:  Only staff member logins will override the filter.   

Please do not share your username and password or log students in to the network using your account. 

 

1. When you get to a website that is blocked by the web filter (YouTube for example) you will see the blue access 

denied screen below: 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

2. At the top where it says “Currently logged in as unknown user”, click where it says: (Not you?)…This will take 

you to the login page, shown below: 

 

 
 

3. Here, you will want to login with your BVCENTRAL computer login credentials. Type your username and 

password and click the button that says “Browse the web!” 

NOTE: In the dropdown list, bvcentral is selected by default. For the users who are still using the old bvls.local 

domain, select bvls.local before clicking the “Browse the web!” button. Try this if your login is not accepted. 

 

4. You will have access to by-pass the filter for one hour.  After that hour expires, you can login again by repeating 

the steps above. 
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